Vickie Miller

From: Tony Greer

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 2:13 PM

To: Vickie Miller

Subject: FW: BOS Payment for Visioning Process

From: ken@madisoncountyeda.com [mailto:ken@madisoncountyeda.com]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 6:24 AM

To: Tony Greer <Tony.Greer@madison-co.com>

Subject: BOS Payment for Visioning Process

Tony

Please consider this email a formal request from the MCEDA Board for $175,000. This is the amount requested from
the Madison County general fund to cover the cost of the Visioning Process and partial cost for the Executive Search
Firm who will assist in the recruitment of the new MCEDA executive director. It would be helpful if we could get these
funds right away as our contract with Vision First call for incremental payments for their services.

Thanks and regards

Ken

Ken Oilschlager
Interim Director

Madison Count
FCERNBNIC SEVELBPUMERY REBTRGRILY

135 Mississippi Parkway

Canton, MS 39046

Website: MadisonCountyEDA.com
office: 601.605.0368

fax: 601.407.2835

cell: 601.573.7294
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